CONSIGLI

Ea. 1905

May 01, 2013
Hyatt Place Portland
Request Letter to Proceed with Erection of Structural Steel and Precast

Attn: Building Inspector

The Hyatt Place Building Permit was submitted to the city for approval on 3.15.13. We have received a
permit for foundations, but have not received a formal Building Permit. Due to schedule requirements
we are requesting a permit to proceed with erection of Structural Steel and Precast Plank, expected to
start on May 06, 2013. A General Building Permit Application has been filled out for Structural Steel and
Precast Plank Erection.

Enclosed are the following documents:

- General Building Permit Application — Dated 5/01/13

- Accessibility Building Code Certificate

- Certificate of Design Application — Dated 12/04/12

- Certificate of Design — Dated 3/07/13

- Letter for Fire Department Requirements - Dated 3/12/13

- Life Safety Plan — Dated 3/01/13

- Structural Drawings S1.1-51.7, S2.1-52.2, S3.1-53.3, S4.1- S4.2, S5.1- S5.6

Please call with questions or concerns.
Thank you.

Matt Hossfeld

Consigli Construction Co., Inc.
Project Engineer

207.272.6999

Consigli Construction Co., Inc. Construction Managers and General Contractors

town, MA * Enfield CT * Portland, ME + Milford, MA



